
Calling all Langara retirees! We want to reconnect with 
retired Langara faculty, staff, and administrators and 
keep you updated on what is happening at the College.

Wine & Appetizer event, January 21 2016
You are invited to the Langara Retiree Wine & Appetizer 
event on Thursday, January 21, 2016 from 4 pm - 6 pm 
in the Langara Employee Lounge. The event will be an 
excellent opportunity to reconnect with the college and 
your former colleagues. For more information or to RSVP 
for the event, email retirees101@langara.ca.

Keep in touch
We have recently set up an email list and Facebook 
group to help the College connect with retirees and each 
other. If you would like to join our new retiree email list 
or Facebook group, please contact Kristen Vincent at 
604.323.5638 or retirees101@langara.ca.
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